
The Regional Transportation Advisory Council

will make a field trip to the MBTA’s Alewife Station, 

where members will learn about improvements 

recommended for the station area in MPO stud-

ies. These improvements encompass the bicycle 

network, bus access, and the roadway network.

MPO, MAPC, City of Cambridge, and MBTA staff 

will be available to answer questions.

Attendees will meet near the elevators on the 

concourse of Alewife Station at 9:00 AM and

proceed to the top of the station’s parking deck 

to have a better view of the station area.

A portion of the trip will not be wheelchair

accessible.

Tuesday, October 20, 9:00 AM

The Regional Transportation Advisory Council invites you to a

Site Visit to
Alewife Station

Please contact Mike Callahan (617-973-8853)

with any questions.

Learn about proposed station area improvements


